

Date		Monday 12 th September 2022		
Time		7.00pm		
Location		Staff Admin Building		
No		Agenda		
1	Opening: Welcome Devotion & Prayer 			
2	Attendance, Apologies & Minutes from Previous Meeting			
3	Covid-19 Update			
4	 Upcoming events: Special Persons Afternoon (Friday 23 September): This year SPA will be held in the morning! Format and P&F involvement to be discussed. Diwali (Monday 24th October): – P&F Involvement? P&F Social Evening (Date TBC): Bring school community together in post-Covid relaunch. 			
5	 E¹ Si G U N Si Si Ci Pi M 	ems from previous meeting vents Feedback • Foundation Pizza Night (Friday 5 th August) • MOT (Wednesday 24 th August) • RU OK Day? (Thursday 8 th September) – Teacher's pizza lunch chool Website: Class Carers updated? ate Night: Friday 11 th November confirmed with Vikki? (Michelle) GLPS Quiz Night: Worship Centre booked for Saturday 5 th November? (Will) se of GGLPS ovals and surrounds: Will to speak with soccer club. ature Play: Michelle has been following up quotes/ideas with Nature Play SA. chool/Church Fete: Has written confirmation been received regarding raffle sales? ackpacks for SA Kids: Further discussion for Term 4 support. tudent Event: Further discussion for Scavenger Hunt/Amazing Race options. onstitution: Will and Michelle have started looking at possible draft wording for a &F Terms of Reference document. ural: Discussion following samples emailed after the last P&F meeting. ecorders: Have all students now received their recorders? (Will)		
6	Principal	l's Report		
7	Treasure	er's Report		
8	School C	School Council Update		
9	General Business •			
10	Next Mee	eting – Monday 24th October 2022		



Action Items (from last minutes):

No	Description	Responsible	Date
1	Updating Class Carers on GGLPS website Will to follow up.	Will	ASAP
2	RU OK Day? (Thursday 8th September) Pizza lunch for teachers to be organised.		ASAP
3	Date Night Michelle to confirm Friday 11 th November with Vikki.	Michelle	ASAP
4	GGLPS Quiz Night Will to confirm the Worship Centre has been booked for Saturday 5 th November.	Will	ASAP
5	Use of GGLPS Oval and surrounds Will to speak with Soccer Club	Will	ASAP
6	Nature Play Michelle to continue seeking quotes.	Michelle	ASAP
7	Communication Michelle and Will to discuss if P&F group can be added to Skoolbag to streamline communication?	Will/Michelle	ASAP
8	School Pens Will to speak with Year 4-6 teachers to distribute pens	Will	ASAP
9	Church/School Fete Will to confirm (via writing) if P&F will receive 25% of raffle sales.	Will	ASAP
10	Special Persons Afternoon Format TBA and Morning/Afternoon Tea options to be discussed further.	All	ASAP
11	Backpack for Kids SA Options to be discussed further next meeting	All	ASAP
12	Student Event Michelle to continue looking at Scavenger Hunt/ Amazing Race options	Michelle	ASAP
13	Constitution Michelle to start on the P&F handbook. Will to discuss further with School Council. Claire to arrange 'read only' access with LLL for Will and Tanya.	Michelle/Will/Claire	ASAP



No	Description	Responsible	Date
14	Mural Michelle to distribute samples (via email) from Sam for the P&F committee to review options.	Michelle	ASAP
15	Recorders Will to confirm if all students have now received their recorders?	Will	ASAP